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September 2, 2016

FN 02/2016
Recall of Wire for laser welding und solder

Dear customers,

We herewith inform you on our own initiative that the following products were
marketed before certification was finished:

Wire for laser welding Weldur, item no. 15083
Solder Soldur, Soldur C and Soldur N, item nos. 15084, 15092, 15093, 15094

Therefore we recall these products and ask you to kindly return them to us.

We would like to point out in this context that this is a recall due to regulatory
stipulations only.

We carried out an internal investigation and thereon implemented a process step in
order to prevent such an error in future.

We do regret these circumstances and herewith apologize for any inconvenience
caused.

For any questions on this behalf please kindly contact our quality management.
We thank you very much for your kind cooperation in this matter.

Yours faithfully,



